Fairfield City Schools

Treasurer’s Office
4641 Bach Lane = Fairfield, Ohio 45014
Phone (513) 829-6300 = Fax (513) 829-0148

August 16, 2023

Cancellation of School
Board Meeting

Due to multiple illnesses, the Fairfield Board of Education is unable to obtain a quorum for
the regularly scheduled board meeting on Thursday, August 17, 2023. Therefore, the
meeting has been cancelled.

The Fairfield Board of Education will convene a special board meeting to conduct
the regular business of the school district as follows:

Monday, August 21, 2023 at 6:30pm
Fairfield Senior High School

Catherine D. Milligan Community Room
8800 Holden Blvd., Fairfield, OH 45014

The meeting will also contain an executive session to discuss the employment and
discipline of public employees 121.22 (G)(1) and collective bargaining 121.22 (G)(4).

Sincerely,
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Nancy L. Léne
Treasurer



